
 

 

St Mary’s Christmas Shop 2019 

 

The PTA is kindly running a Christmas Shop at St Mary’s. This is where pupils can buy 

Christmas gifts for members of their family. Each gift will cost £4.00. 

If you would like your child to take part in this (it will take place during school hours 

on Wednesday 18th December) please complete the form on the back and return it direct to 

the school office (as forms get lost in book bags and unfortunately we cannot check them 

all) by Friday 6th December. 

The PTA will be purchasing the gifts for the Christmas Shop on Friday 13th December 

so all forms with payment must be with the office by the 6th at the latest, unfortunately we 

cannot accept any forms returned after this date. 

On the form, please write clearly your child’s name and year, indicate who the gift is 

for, their age, whether they are male or female and their relationship with your child so the 

gifts can be tailored appropriately. 

Pupils really enjoy taking part in the Christmas Shop and choosing gifts themselves 

for their family. It is a really nice and popular activity for them to take part in.  

 

 

 



St Mary’s Christmas Shop        

 

Child’s Name: _________________________ Year: ________ 

 

Age Groups Name to whom 
the gift should 
be addressed 

Male/Female – 
(M/F) 

Relationship to 
child 

Adult  
 
 
 

  

9-11 Year Olds  
 
 
 

  

6-8 Year Olds  
 
 
 

  

3-5 Year Olds  
 
 
 

  

 

Total number of gifts ordered …………………………….. 

 

 

Total payment enclosed £ …………………. cash/cheque (cheques payable to St Mary’s PTA) 


